
 

 

 

 

 

 

Farewell Reception Honoring Carol 
Sumner, Ed.D. 

 

Please join us for a reception honoring Carol Sumner, Ed.D. for her 
service to Texas Tech University as Vice President and Chief 

Diversity Officer. 

 
 

MONDAY, JUNE 12, 2023 

3:30 - 5:00 p.m. 

 

 

Frazier Alumni Pavilion 

Parking available in C-1 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

FROM HERE, IT'S POSSIBLE 

R.S.V.P. 

https://www.depts.ttu.edu/admissions/
https://www.facebook.com/TexasTechYou/
https://twitter.com/texastech?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/texastech/
http://www.ttu.edu/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=v1GKFyCL_0m2VVYkXVwXPBmlhJDTYYpIr3z2EBk3Uq1URUpGVTBEWDdRUDRCRFZETzc0VE5MTUFIUy4u

